### **GRADE 11 – REVIEW (U4-U7)**

# PART I - Choose the word that has the underlined letter(s) pronounced differently from the rest

1.	A. fea <u>t</u> ure	<b>B.</b> na <b>t</b> ure	C. ques <u>tion</u>	<b>D.</b> na <u>t</u> ion
2.	A. celebration	B. moun <u>t</u> ain	C. hospi <u>t</u> al	<b>D.</b> some <u>times</u>
<b>3.</b>	A. throughout	B. bir <u>th</u>	<b>C.</b> <u>th</u> us	<b>D.</b> bo <u><b>th</b></u>
4.	A. re <u>c</u> ite	<b>B.</b> exer <b>c</b> ise	C. vacation	<b>D.</b> pro <u>c</u> edure
5.	A. observe	B. present	C. sponsor	<b>D.</b> enthu <u>s</u> iasm
6.	<b>A.</b> smoo <u>th</u> ly	B. nor <u>th</u> ern	C. grow <u>th</u>	<b>D.</b> me <u>th</u> od
7.	A. congr <u>a</u> tulate	B. performance	C. handicapped	<b>D.</b> <u>a</u> ctivity
8.	A. champion	B. children	C. achieve	<b>D.</b> s <u>ch</u> ool
9.	A. instead	B. scientist	C. mention	<b>D.</b> au <u>t</u> omobile
10.	A. p <u>a</u> goda	B. calendar	C. manage	D. candied
11.	<b>A.</b> ar <u>e</u> a	<b>B.</b> probl <u>e</u> m	C. coll <u>e</u> ge	<b>D.</b> remote
<b>12.</b>	A. pagoda	B. generation	C. agrarian	<b>D.</b> sugared
13.	A. dis <u>a</u> ster	B. donate	C. m <u>a</u> rtyr	D. father
14.	A. disadvantage	B. man <u>a</u> ge	C. understand	<b>D.</b> orphan <u>a</u> ge
<b>15.</b>	A. webs <u>i</u> te	B. <u>i</u> ron	C. f <u>ig</u> ure	<b>D.</b> prov <u>i</u> de
16.	A. volun <u>t</u> ary	<b>B.</b> lis <u>t</u> en	C. stimulate	<b>D.</b> disas <u>t</u> er
<b>17.</b>	A. k <u>u</u> mquat	<b>B.</b> n <u>u</u> mber	C. pop <u>u</u> lar	<b>D.</b> l <u>u</u> cky
18.	A. den <u>y</u>	<b>B.</b> difficult <u>y</u>	C. activit <u>y</u>	<b>D.</b> man <u>y</u>
19.	A. shr <u>i</u> ne	B. housewife	C. valent <u>i</u> ne	<b>D.</b> telev <u>i</u> sion
20.	<b>A.</b> mon <u>th</u> s	<b>B.</b> al <u><b>th</b></u> ough	C. <u>th</u> rough	<b>D.</b> mara <u>th</u> on

## PART II - Choose the word that has the main stress placed differently from the rest

A. question	<b>B.</b> arrive	C. prevent	<b>D.</b> receipt
•		•	<b>D.</b> opportunity
•	•		
A. provide	B. Comfort	C. fisten	<b>D.</b> often
<b>A.</b> physical	<b>B.</b> stimulate	C. handicapped	<b>D.</b> understand
<b>A.</b> awareness	<b>B.</b> distribute	C. improvement	<b>D.</b> volunteer
A. wonderful	<b>B.</b> popular	C. champion	D. enjoyment
A. excursion	<b>B.</b> disaster	C. organize	<b>D.</b> vacation
A. disadvantage	<b>B.</b> activity	C. generation	<b>D.</b> disappointed
A. decorate	<b>B.</b> procedure	C. athletic	<b>D.</b> exciting
A. suffer	<b>B.</b> shortage	C. nation	<b>D.</b> receive
A. ashamed	B. martyr	C. award	<b>D.</b> achieve
<b>A.</b> exercise	B. implement	C. represent	<b>D.</b> policy
A. orphanage	<b>B.</b> remember	C. announcement	D. encourage
A. important	<b>B.</b> different	C. example	<b>D.</b> assistance
A. educational	<b>B.</b> representative	C. enthusiastic	<b>D.</b> similarity
<b>A.</b> longevity	<b>B.</b> championship	C. available	<b>D.</b> officially
<b>A.</b> sponsor	<b>B.</b> dessert	C. private	<b>D.</b> offer
<b>A.</b> expensive	<b>B.</b> influence	C. performance	<b>D.</b> invalid
<b>A.</b> society	B. participate	C. voluntary	<b>D.</b> particular
<b>A.</b> believe	<b>B.</b> visit	C. enough	<b>D.</b> require
	A. awareness A. wonderful A. excursion A. disadvantage A. decorate A. suffer A. ashamed A. exercise A. orphanage A. important A. educational A. longevity A. sponsor A. expensive	<ul> <li>A. similarity</li> <li>A. provide</li> <li>A. physical</li> <li>A. awareness</li> <li>A. wonderful</li> <li>A. excursion</li> <li>A. disadvantage</li> <li>A. decorate</li> <li>A. suffer</li> <li>A. shamed</li> <li>A. exercise</li> <li>A. orphanage</li> <li>A. important</li> <li>A. educational</li> <li>A. longevity</li> <li>A. sponsor</li> <li>A. expensive</li> <li>A. product</li> <li>B. voluntarily</li> <li>B. stimulate</li> <li>B. distribute</li> <li>B. popular</li> <li>B. disaster</li> <li>B. activity</li> <li>B. procedure</li> <li>B. shortage</li> <li>B. martyr</li> <li>B. implement</li> <li>A. orphanage</li> <li>B. remember</li> <li>B. different</li> <li>B. championship</li> <li>B. sponsor</li> <li>B. dessert</li> <li>B. influence</li> <li>B. participate</li> </ul>	A. similarity B. voluntarily C. enthusiasm A. provide B. comfort C. listen A. physical B. stimulate C. handicapped C. improvement C. improvement C. champion C. champion C. champion B. disaster C. organize C. organize C. disadvantage B. activity C. generation C. athletic C. athletic C. athletic C. nation C. award C. nation C. award C. award C. award C. award C. exercise C. nation C. award C. exercise C. organize C. athletic C. athletic C. nation C. award C. award C. exercise C. organize C. nation C. award C. award C. exercise C. organize C. nation C. award C. award C. exemple C. announcement C. represent C. example C. enthusiastic C. enthusiastic C. private C. available C. available C. available C. performance C. performance C. performance C. voluntary

## PART III - Complete the following sentences with the correct forms of the words in the brackets

1.	I have i	just submitted a	written	form	n for a	driving	license.	(apply	<b>v</b> )

<sup>2.</sup> Thomas was so \_\_\_\_\_ that he could successfully climb the Mount. Everest. (courage)

3.	This book provides us with a vivid of life in Ancient Rome. (describe)
4.	My grandparents want to spend their in the countryside. (retire)
5.	, people get together and have dinner with roast turkeys on Thanksgiving. (tradition)
6.	Daniel has made a contribution to the success of our team. (value)
7.	Mark does work for the Red Cross after retiring from her company. (volunteer)
8.	I cannot live on my salary as a fresher. (comfort)
	The implementation of the new system is made with the of all employees. (cooperate)
10.	Johnny made a small to charity with his saving. (donate)
	Those students are studying the in the cultures of Asian countries. (similar)
	Cuc Phuong is one of the most famous parks in Vietnam. (nation)
	no one has been injured after this unannounced earthquake. (luck)
	I cannot think of any possible for Jane's recent absence. (explain)
	These exhaust fumes are extremely to people's health. (danger)
	Olympic Games attract thousands of all over the world. (participate)
	Most of the houses in my village have been gradually with new technology. (modern)
	With from her parents, Mary has passed her final examinations with flying colors. (courage)
	These give blood twice a year. (donate)
	Hannah never feels about doing gardening on weekend. (comfort)
	Students will be easily from reading in case the texts are too long and complicated. (courage)
	The match between Real Madrid and Manchester United is one of the most matches I've ever
	n. (excite)
	These students had great in concentrating on their lessons. (difficult)
	Some parents are unable to control the bad of their children. (behave)
	The government is promoting a program to help the economically children. (advantage)
	Mary leaves our cheerleading team without any during the final round. (explain)
	My younger sister works for Vingroup as an internship. (volunteer)
	It is sad that some people with mental illness have to be isolated. (society)
	Jack tried to keep his team with others during the contest. (compete)
	Teachers want to encourage greater from students in those sporting activities. (participate)
31.	It requires great to guess what the end of this film will be. (imagine)
32.	Thanks so much, Dr. Brown! Your lectures are both interesting and (instruct)
33.	Tom's in God has given him more hope during the competition. (believe)
34.	We teach students with different in international schools. (nation)
35.	The hotel has a display of plants and flowers at the front desks. (decorate)
	The audience applauded when Johnny finished his speech about illiteracy. (enthuse)
37.	China is the most country in Asia. (populate)
38.	It is that Tom has been seriously ill on his first job interview. (believe)
<b>39.</b>	Children are expected to develop their artistic at their young age. (create)
40.	Hannah has been successful in her first project beyond her (expect)
PA	RT IV – Choose the best answer
Voc	cabulary
<u>1:</u> '	The of three classes will take part in the final round of the competition.
	A. representatives B. competitions C. interviewees D. participations
<u>2:</u> ]	Drinking accounts almost 80% of road accidents.
	<b>A.</b> on <b>B.</b> to <b>C.</b> for <b>D.</b> in
<u>3:</u> '	The low death is often blamed for the population explosion.
	A. shortage B. mark C. rate D. figure

4: The main purpose of the si	nging contest is to raise the	he spirit of solidarity amor	ng members of the same
classes.			
<b>A.</b> sponsor	<b>B.</b> recite	C. observe	<b>D.</b> stimulate
<b><u>5:</u></b> We need a(n) and re	liable birth control option t	to decrease population grov	wth.
A. average	<b>B.</b> limited	C. available	<b>D.</b> safe
<b><u>6:</u></b> We have to protect our cour	ntry's natural, such	as coal, oil and fossil fuel.	
A. resources	<b>B.</b> rates	C. population	<b>D.</b> methods
7: He has to work hard to earn	enough to his big	family.	
A. govern	<b>B.</b> support	C. reach	<b>D.</b> limit
8: There has been a significa	ant in the rate of	of inflation that makes eve	erything more and more
expensive.			
A. decline	<b>B.</b> support	C. rise	<b>D.</b> drop
9: After the representatives had	d finished their performanc	ces, the annou	nced the winner.
A. spectators	<b>B.</b> participants		<b>D.</b> judges
10: Participating in the English			υ υ
· <del></del>	<b>B.</b> opportunities		<b>D.</b> lessons
11: China is one of the most	1.1		
	<b>B.</b> completely		<b>D.</b> densely
12: If you the rules, yo	* *	· ·	
A. get rid	<b>B.</b> have	C. hit	<b>D.</b> break
13: We need to control the wor			
		C. increasing	
14: The have to suffer	-	•	D. controlling
A. orphaned		C. handicapped	D aged
15: It is that the wor		* *	· ·
			•
	<b>B.</b> increased	•	<b>D.</b> reached
<b>16:</b> On, about 30% of t	= =	=	<b>D</b> C.
<b>o</b>	<b>B.</b> research	C	<b>D.</b> safety
<u>17:</u> One of living in th	•	- •	<b>.</b>
<u> </u>	<b>B.</b> discouragement	· ·	<b>D.</b> disadvantage
18: The candidates have to cor	_	_	_
A. on	<b>B.</b> at	=	<b>D.</b> to
19: The rapid growth of popular			
<b>A.</b> shortfall	<b>B.</b> shortage		<b>D.</b> shortcoming
<b><u>20:</u></b> Population needs to be put			
<b>A.</b> planning	<b>B.</b> action	C. method	<b>D.</b> control
<b>21:</b> A large of people			
<b>A.</b> deal	B. amount	C. quantity	<b>D.</b> number
<b>22:</b> Please wait for further	of the storm be	efore going outside.	
A. recitation	B. announcement	C. score	<b>D.</b> award
23: You should write a thank-y	ou letter to express your _	for what he did for y	ou last year.
<b>A.</b> memory	<b>B.</b> gratitude	C. thankful	<b>D.</b> ingratitude
24: It has been predicted that the	he world's population migl	ht the figure of abo	out 7 million.
A. come	<b>B.</b> reach		<b>D.</b> take
<b>25:</b> Road to Mount Olympia is			
		C. athletics meeting	<b>D.</b> general knowledge
quiz		C	

#### Grammar

#### A. MULTIPLE CHOICE QUESTIONS 1: "Leave here immediately!" the policeman \_\_\_\_\_ us. **B.** ordered **A.** suggested **D.** invited **C.** threatened 2: "Don't park your car here." My neighbor the stranger. **B.** promised **A.** suggested **D.** wanted 3: "Don't come near the barrier," ⇒ The police \_\_\_\_\_me against coming near the barrier. C. advised A. said **B.** warned **D.** threatened 4: "Sorry, I'm late." Sarah \_\_\_\_\_. **B.** apologized **A.** denied **C.** insisted on **D.** admitted **5:** My classmate \_\_\_\_\_ . **A.** advised to go for a walk B. would like going for a walk **C.** suggested going for a walk **D.** suggested us going for a walk **6:** "I will try to get back in time." Peter . **A.** completed **B.** considered **C.** promised D. talked 7: "Thank you very much for your help, John," ⇒ Daisy \_\_\_\_ John for helping her. **B.** advised **C.** promised A. thanked **D.** told **8:** I have ever advised \_\_\_\_\_ the hotel for reservation. **A.** him to phone and writing **B.** him either to phone or to write **D.** him phoning and writing **C.** to phone and write him 9: Jack \_\_\_\_\_ him my phone number. **A.** invited me to give C. threatened me to give D. said to me to give **B.** told me to give **10:** "Come and join our party next weekend," John us. **C.** insisted on **A.** invited **B.** suggested **D.** wondered 11: "What a pity, I missed your wonderful performance!" Alice \_\_\_\_\_. **A.** regretted **B.** refused **D.** admitted **C.** denied **12:** "I am sorry to broke the vase," ⇒ My little son \_\_\_\_\_breaking the vase. **A.** said **B.** refused **C.** threaten **D.** admitted 13: "I am sorry. I can't take you up in the lift." ⇒ The little girl \_\_\_\_\_ to take me up in the lift. **B.** refused C. wanted **D.** suggested **A.** thanked **14:** The boss because he was too lazy. **A.** threatened him to dismiss **B.** suggested him to dismiss **C.** promised him to dismiss **D.** threatened to dismiss him 15: "I will give the money back to you next week." John C. refused **B.** promised **A.** offered **D.** reminded **16:** "If I were you, I'd go to the doctor." my friend \_\_\_\_\_ **A.** advised **B.** offered C. suggested **D.** refused **17:** "Go ahead, jump again," the instructor \_\_\_\_\_. **D.** required **A.** promised **B.** warned **C.** advised **18:** "Why don't we set out earlier?" Henry . **A.** regretted **B.** admitted C. suggested **D.** denied 19: "I will fire you if you continue coming late." My boss \_\_\_\_\_. **B.** refused C. offered A. agreed **D.** threatened 20: "OK, I'll check the paper for you." ⇒ Sarah \_\_\_\_\_ to check the paper for me. **B.** advised **A.** offered C. refused **D.** agreed 21: "Remember to lock the door before you go to school," my mother \_\_\_\_\_ me. **B.** offered A. warned C. reminded **D.** advised

**22:** "Why don't you register for this singing contest?" she me.

encouraged suggested admitted
suggested
admitted
S
drink)
drink) ght.
ght.
ght
ght

⇒ The tour guide	pagoda in the evening.
10. "We cannot finish this project without your help, Eric.", Mark	said. (help)
⇒ Mark said to Eric that if	finish the project.
11. "It's me who have broken those glasses.", Peter said. (having)	
⇒ Peter	
12. "Abandon the ship immediately!", the captain said to his men.	(ordered)
⇒ The captain	the ship immediately.
13. "We can go for a drink if Jack is free tonight.", Hannah said. (b	ousy)
⇒ Hannah said that unless	, they could go for a drink.
14. "Stay home during quarantine time, or you will get sick." the de	octors said. (unless)
⇒ The doctors said that	during quarantine time, we will get sick
<b>15.</b> Peter cannot recite the poem due to its length. (shorter)	
⇒ If the poem	it.
16. "You had better not drink too much beer when driving, Bobby.	", Ann said. (him)
⇒ Ann told Bobby that if she	too much beer when driving.
17. "I haven't stolen those pencils.", Mark said. (having)	
⇒ Mark	
18. "Why don't we have lunch in this Japanese restaurant.", Moans	a said. (having)
⇒ Moana	Japanese restaurant.
19. "Don't say anything during the test!", the teacher said to us. (n	ot)
⇒ The teacher	anything during the test.
20. "Eat less fatty pork or you will gain weight, Amy.", Tora said.	(more)
⇒ Tora said to Amy if	, she will gain weight.

#### PART VI – Reading Comprehension

#### Read the passage and choose the best answer to each of the questions.

In Britain, wedding invitations go out about six weeks before the wedding day. The guests reply as soon as possible to say if they can come or not. Choosing a present for the couple can be difficult. People don't take their **presents** for the wedding. They send them to the woman's house before the wedding day. Most weddings take place before lunch or in the early afternoon. Many people like to get married in church. The bride often wears a long white dress. Guests wear their best clothes and most of the women wear hats. In the church, the bride's family sits on the left and the groom's one sits on the right. Married people wear their wedding rings on the third finger of the left hand. Most married women wear wedding rings, but married men often do not.

1: When do the British have to send wedding invitations?

	<b>A.</b> no need to send		<b>B.</b> after the wedding	day
	<b>C.</b> in the wedding	day	<b>D.</b> before the weddin	g day
<u>2:</u>	Many people like to h	old their wedding ceremon	у	
	A. in church	<b>B.</b> at home	C. at a restaurant	<b>D.</b> in a park
<u>3:</u>	The word <b>presents</b> sy	ynonyms with		
	<b>A.</b> hats	<b>B.</b> flowers	C. gifts	<b>D.</b> fingers
<u>4:</u>	People who accept the	e invitations have to send th	eir presents to the couple.	

- **A.** It is not easy to choose a present for the couple.
- **B.** According the passage, which of the following is NOT true?
- C. Married people wear their wedding rings on the third finger of the right hand.
- **D.** Invitations are sent out some weeks before the wedding day.

#### Read the passage and choose the best answer to each of the questions.

The most important celebration holiday in China is the New Year. At this time shops are closed. The people celebrate by feasting, by paying friendly calls to their neighbors, and by visiting the temples to make promises for the New Year. Children parade through the streets carrying colorful lanterns and paper figures. Firecrackers similar to those used in the United States on the Fourth of July are set off. In fact, on the night that the New Year's celebration begins, the exploding fireworks make so much noise that no one is able to sleep.

The time of the New Year is also the time at which Chinese people refresh their homes. For example, the windows, which are made of thick rice paper, are torn down, and new <u>ones</u> are put up. This is also the time during which people pay their debts. Every man tries to settle all his bills before the beginning of the New Year.

<u>3:</u>	2: No one is able to sleep on the night that the New Yes	ar's celebration begins bed	cause
	A. fireworks make noise	<b>B.</b> they pay the	neir debts
	C. their children carry colorful lanterns and paper	r figures. <b>D.</b> they explod	de fireworks
<u>6:</u>	<b>5:</b> The word " <b>ones</b> "in the second paragraph refers to _	·	
	<b>A.</b> windows <b>B.</b> homes	C. Chinese people	<b>D.</b> rice paper
<u>7:</u>	Which of the following sentences is not true?		
	<b>A.</b> Everyone explodes fireworks.		
	<b>B.</b> Children parade through the streets.		
	C. People feast and call to their neighbors friendl	y.	
	<b>D.</b> Chinese people try to pay debts before the New Y	Year.	
<u>8:</u>	3: This article as a whole is about		
	<b>A.</b> The Chinese New Year <b>B.</b> New Year's promise	es C. holiday China	<b>D.</b> paying debts

#### Choose the best option to complete the blanks in the following passage:

COMPETING	THE	TEAMS	ITS
IN	FOOTBALLERS	PLAYING	
The FIFA Women's	World Cup is (1)	most important internationa	al competition in woman's

The FIFA Women's World Cup is (1) \_\_\_\_\_ most important international competition in woman's football. Contested every four years, the first women's world cup tournament, named the Women's world championship, was held in 1991, 61 years after the men first FIFA World Cup tournament in 1930. The current format has 16 ()\_\_\_\_\_ compete every four years for the winner trophy. Of the first four tournaments held, the USA has won the championship twice. Since ()\_\_\_\_\_ first tournament, the Women's World Cup has continued to grow ()\_\_\_\_\_ popularity. FIFA estimates that there are currently forty million girls and women ()\_\_\_\_\_ football around the world, and the number of women will equal to the number of men by 2010.

#### Read the passage and choose the best answer to each of the questions.

The population of the world has increased more in the modern times than in all other ages of history combined. World population totaled about 500 million in 1650. It doubled in the period from 1650-1850. Today the population is over seven billion. Estimates based on research by the United Nations indicate that it will increase to over 10 billion by the turn of the century.

With recent advances in science and technology, including improved agricultural methods and great strides in medicine, some of the limiting factors in population growth have been lessened, with obvious results. International organizations have put forward several recommendations to alleviate the problem of overpopulation, including an increase in food production, general economic development in target areas, and a decrease in birth rates. Most experts agree that it will be necessary to combine all these recommendations in an effort to affect a lasting solution.

- 13: The best title for the ideas in the passage is \_\_\_\_\_.
  - **A.** The United Nations' Estimate

**B.** Limiting Factors in Population Growth

C. Ways to end population explosion

- **D.** World Population concerns and solutions
- 14: Which sentences bellow is NOT true according to the passage?
  - **A.** Great strides in medicine have helped to reduce the death-rate.
  - **B.** The population decreased dramatically in the period from 1650-1850.
  - **C.** The population of the world has increased more in the modern times.
- **D.** A decrease in birth rates is one of the three recommendations in an effort to affect a lasting solution.
- **15:** What have helped to lessen the limiting factors in population growth?

A. drawbacks of science

**B.** improved technology

C. weak cultural methods

**D.** lack of medicine.

- **16:** What do most experts recommend in order to solve problems of overpopulation?
  - A. Conservation of available resources
  - **B.** Famine and epidemic
  - C. Medical advances and improved agricultural methods
  - **D.** Economic development and a decrease in the birth rate